

525 W. Fourth Street | Baldwin, MI 49304 | (231) 745-3116

## Dear Parents/Guardians,

It has been a long time coming and we at the Child & Adolescent Health Center (CAHC) welcome your children back to the school. We have missed them! We are ready to meet the health needs of your children and want to share some information with you.

According to the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services, your children must be enrolled with us and we must have consent on file in order to treat them, (this excludes emergency situations). We have a provider here 5 days a week.

If your child displays signs or symptoms of Covid-19, we can assess and/or test for Covid-19, only if they are enrolled with us. We are not trying to become your children's primary care provider (PCP), only to be here for your peace of mind. Of course, if you prefer us to be your children's PCP we can do that.

Enrollment packets are available at the school offices or at the CAHC. Please call if you have any questions. (231) 745 - 3116

Sincerely,

The CAHC Staff